The Town Board of the Town of Warwick held a Public Hearing for the purpose of an Unsafe Building located at 204 West Street, Warwick, NY. Said public hearing was held on Thursday, November 21, 2019 at the Town Hall, 132 Kings Highway, Town of Warwick. Supervisor Sweeton opened the public hearing at 7:30 p.m.

ATTENDANCE: Supervisor Michael Sweeton

Councilman James Gerstner Councilman Floyd DeAngelo Councilman Russell Kowal Councilman Mickey Shuback

Attorney for the Town, Jay Myrow

LEGAL NOTICE: The Clerk read the legal notice, which was duly published in the Warwick Valley Dispatch on November 13, 2019. (Copy of this legal notice is printed at the end of these minutes.)

Supervisor Sweeton — Tonight we were intending to have a hearing on an unsafe building and the building department was contacted by the owner of the property who notified us that he's willing to make the repairs necessary. The Building Department is satisfied that, that will happen and so they have asked us to adjourn this hearing until they can make a follow up report on the repairs.

ADJOURN PUBLIC HEARING: Motion Councilman DeAngelo, seconded Councilman Gerstner that the public hearing be adjourned. Motion Carried (5 ayes, 0 nays) 7:35 p.m. 11-21-19 CP

Eileen Astorino, Town Clerk